
   
 

 

    SACRED HEART PARISH 
SACRED HEART CHURCH OUR LADY OF THE SNOWS CHURCH 

380 E. Fairmount Avenue 36 E. Main Street 
Lakewood, NY 14750 Panama, NY 14767 

 
         
   February 5, 2023 

 
     Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
      
    REV. TODD REMICK 

 

   Phone: (716) 763-2815 
Email: sacredheartlkwd@yahoo.com 

Website: sh.thischurch.org 

Office Hours 
Monday – Thursday ~ 9:00am – 4:00 

Friday ~ 9:00 - noon 

Sacrament of Reconciliation                                    
(L) upon request 

Weekend Holy Masses 
Saturday Vigil – 5:30 pm (L) 

Sunday – 8:30 am (P) & 10:00 am (L) 
 

First Friday Devotions 
Holy Hour with Exposition Eucharist 

–11:15 am (SSPP) 
Holy Mass – 12:10 pm (SSPP) 

 
Faith Formation 

(716) 763-2815 after the 10:00am 
Mass 
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                          WEEKLY REGULAR COLLECTION 

Regular Collection -$2784.00 
 

                                   
  Please remember us in your monthly giving.  If you don’t 
already tithe. Please consider donating. 
 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Sir 15:15-20 
1 Cor 2:6-10 
Mt 5:17-37 

 
 

 
Prayer for Renewal In every age, O God, you have called us to be your 
people, to be your Church. In this time, we begin anew to discern the 
pathways that will lead us, your people, closer to you. Continually 
Bless our journey as we proclaim your Good News, celebrate your 
saving presence among us, serve others with charity and justice, and 
steward the world you have entrusted to our care. Send your Spirit to 
lead and guide our Emmaus journey as we commit ourselves to the 
renewal of our church. This we ask through Christ our Lord. Amen 

 

  HOLY MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

             Saturday, February 4 

                                           Vigil Mass 

          5:30pm (L)+ Nina Marsh by Mary Dominick 

                                    

               

 

 

 

 

 

                                  

                              

             

                                

                  

                            

                   

                          

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

                                  Sunday, February 5 

                       Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:30am (P)+Tom Prechtl by Bob & Liz Sprankle 

10:00am (L)+Christine Rieg by Louise Rieg , Gretchen & 
Lane Parker 

                                      

 

                                         

                                                

                                                                

                                     

                            

 

                                          

                 

                           

           

                                  

                                

 

        Monday, February 6 

       No Church Service 

                              Tuesday, February 7 

                               

      9:00am (L)+ All Parishioners by Fr. Todd  

 

 

  

                                       

    

                                                                                     

                          

                      

                    
 

                                     Wednesday, February 8 

          

         No Church Service             

                         

 

                             

      

 

                             

 

   

 

 

                     

       

   PARISH STAFF 

                   Rev. Todd Remick Temp. Adm. 
                    Dineen Muniz, Secretary/Faith Formation 
                    Doris Pappalardo, Business Manager 
                    Owen Reyda, SH Music 
                    Marie Rensel, OLS Music 
                    Lyle Hajdu and Craig Felton, Trustees 
                             Renewal Representatives: 

Irene Anderson-Our Lady of the Snows 
Rey Muniz Jr. -Sacred Heart 

        PRAYER LIST 

Grant Damon, James Post, the Unborn, Rose 
Atkins, Essential Workers, those in the Military, 
Marty Sargent, and Therese Whit, Dorothy and 
David Seth, Emily Sechriest, My Nguyen, Megan 
and Sean, Elizabeth Nguyen., Michelle Cracker, 
Collins Family, Ellen Tyler, Fran Derby, Gayle 
Boudreau, James Boudreau, Andrea Schneider, 
Gail Gillig , Nancy Michaels, Erica Collins, Peg 
Rowley, Donald Segrue 

         All those touched by loneliness or illness.  
 
 

 

                Thursday, February 9 

       

                 9:00am (L)+All Souls by the Parish 

 

 

                                       

 (Birthday) 

                

           

                             

 

                                

                                        

                    

                      

 

 

 

                                    Friday, February 10 

St. Scholastica, Virgin 

               9:00am (L) Special Intention by Parishioner 
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 Saturday, February 11 

Vigil Mass 

5:30pm (L) Gayle & James Boudreau by Dee Muniz 

 

 

 

              

                                  

                           

                           

                                      

                              

                                   

         

 

                                       

     

                                        

                                    

 

     

 

 

Sunday, February 12 

 Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:30am (P) Bob, Grace & Annie Hallet by Chris & Mary 
Ann Bose 

       10:00am (L) +Nina Marsh by SH Altar & Rosary  

                      

                                           

                                            

 

                                             

                                   

                    

                                 

                                            

     

                                     

                                     

                                

                                     

                                     

                           

 



SACRED HEART PARISH 
 

 
 
  

We Remember Those Who Have Died 
                                              John Rauh 

 Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let   
perpetual light shine upon them, Amen.  

 

The Sanctuary Lamp for February is in Memory of 

Nina Marsh by Morning Mass Group 

The Hosts for the Month of February are in honor of  

All Priests in the Diocese of Buffalo 

      

                                           End of Year Tax Statements 
If you would like your end of year tax statement we ask that you 
contact us by email at sacredheartlkwd@yahoo.com. We will send  to 
you by email.  If you need a paper copy of your tax statement please 
call the office at 716-763-2815 
 
                 Faith Formation 

FEBRUARY 5TH-SUPERBOWL TRIVIA-PARENTS ATTEND 
FEBRUARY 12-CLASS 

 
Sacred Heart Altar & Rosary 

Monthly meeting held in the Parish Center on Wednesday, 
February 8th at 3:30pm all are welcome. 

 
Pilgrimage to Croatia and Medjugorje 

Please consider joining Fr. Piotr on a pigrimage to Croatia & 
Medjogorje May 16-26. The cost per person is $3975.00 which 

includes round trip air transportation from Toronto; 9 nights first 
class hotel accomodations sharing twin bedded rooms with private 

bath; breakfast and dinner daily. Reservation and $500.00 deposit 
are due by Mon. , Feb. 13th . Please contact Fr. Piotr at 

716.992.3933 for more information or to register.  
. 
                                St. Mary of Lourdes 
The Lourdes Ladies of St. Mary of Lourdes RC Church in Bemus Point 
will host a Valentine Card and Board Game Party on Tuesday, 
February 14, 2023.  The event will be held in the St. Mary of 
Lourdes Parish Hall located at 41 Main Street. Bemus Point, from 
Noon to 3PM. Kindly bring your own cards and/or board games, 
whichever you enjoy. Savor an afternoon of socialization and games 
with friends, neighbors or sweethearts. All women and men are 
welcome to attend. Your $8.00 donation includes  a light lunch with 
dessert, beverage and the change to win a door prize. 
 
      Catholic Charities 
Appeal 2023 is underway! Bishop Michael Fisher, Appeal 2023 chair 
Dr. Adam Symlin, and Catholic Charities president & CEO Deacon 
Steve Shumer launched the Appeal earlier this week and announced 
the $9.5 million goal, as well as HOPE as the campagin theme. The 
Venerable Nelson Baker is this year’s patron. Your donation to the 
Appeal styas right here in Western New York and supports various 
programs and services through Catholic Charities and the Fund for 
the Faith.  These are vital programs and services that feed, clotheer, 
counsel and guide those in need. 

To make a donation today, visit 
ccwny.org/donation or text GIVE HOPE23 to 44321. If you are in 

need of assistance, contact the Catholic Charities office at 42 
Dunham Avenue, Jamestown, NY 716.484.9188-Tuesdays & 

Thursdays only. 

                                                

 
 
                              
                                     From the Desk of Fr. Todd 

 
Dear parishioners and guests, 
 
I can’t believe the time for me to pack up my bags and head out for a 
new assignment would come this quickly. It seemed that it was just 
yesterday when I was asked to take up the role as permanent 
administrator of the Jamestown parishes. I was so glad that I could 
stay in Chautauqua County and come to Jamestown where I spent 
quite a bit of time in my early years playing ice hockey. Well, I guess 
it wasn’t so permanent, awhile back I asked an official of the 
personnel board if I could unpack my bags and stay here in 
Jamestown for a while I was delighted with his response. At that 
time, last March, he said yes. Fortunately, for me I am a slow mover 
when it comes to unpacking, more likely a procrastinator or just 
plain lazy. But whatever it be, in a way, I am glad I didn’t totally 
unpack. For you never know when the Holy Spirit will move others 
to have the plans of God call you to a different assignment. In a way 
I am saddened by having to leave my position here in the Jamestown 
and Lakewood area, on the other hand I am excited for what my new 
position will bring. I have truly enjoyed getting to know many of you 
wonderful people here in the area. You have been very welcoming 
to me and supportive of my ministry through your kind words, 
thoughtful cards, and generous gift’s especially at Christmas. Thank 
you!! 
 
As I tear up, I am reminded of last weekend’s Gospel, “Blessed 
(happy) are those who mourn for they will be comforted.” For 
although I see my leaving as a loss, I recognize I was blessed to serve 
the wonderful communities of Holy Apostles, St. James, and Sacred 
Heart. I will always have the memories of working on the summer 
festival, breaking bread with many of you at breakfasts, lunches, or 
dinners. Walking with many of you in times of difficulty and good 
times. And most of all being able to share with you, the Banquet of 
the Lord in the Eucharist. 
 
As I hopefully got across a few weeks ago when I told you I was 
taking a new assignment, I am not totally leaving the area. I will be 
around to help out in the parishes of the Jamestown area as is 
needed for the priests of your family to get away and to help in the 
Renewal process. I look forward to those times and I treasure the 
time I’ve had living amongst you and walking with many of you on 
this road of life. 
May God keep you safe and may you find that peace and happiness 
he wants for all of you. 
  
Fr. Todd  
 

Help our priests to be strong in their vocation. Set their souls on fire 
with love for their people. Grant them the wisdom, understanding, and 

strength they need to follow in their footsteps of Jesus. Inspire them with the 
vision of your Kingdom. Give them the words they need to spread the Gospel. 

Allow them to 

become instruments of your divine grace. We ask this through Jesus 
Christ, who lives and reigns as our Eternal Priest. Amen 
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IN LOVING MEMORY 
LeRoy and Ethel Anderson 

Michelle Anderson 

              The Barnes, Rieg, & Parker Families      

                           Rev. Frank Barone 

                      Ann O’ Connell Buckreis 

                   Martha and Howard Brown 

Maria Cabaj 

Dryja and Weber Family 

Charles E.J. Cassidy 

Msgr. Joseph Dowdell  

                 Mary Margaret and James Fusco 

The Galati and Williams Families  

       The Giordon, Hurley,and Irwin Families 

Fr. John Horn 

The Hutchinson and Truax Families 

The Irons and Pfurtscheller Families 

Andrew B. and Eleanor H. Johnson 

Carolyn Karolcia Karolewska 

Surlanda Knowlton 

Marie F. MacNamara  

Laura A. Miller 

                                                                           

                                     James and Joan Miller 

Mary Jo Mason Montagna 

O’Hagan and Dominick Families 

Tom Prechtl and Katy Guye 

Nicholas Rodriguez, Sr. 

Barbara Senske 

The Sickler and Maurer Families 

The Slipetz and Wendel Families 

Irving and Mary Sullivan 

The Tichy, Brunecz, and Horvath Families 

The Tyler, Nickerson, Degenfelder, McCulla, 

and Guiffreda Families 

David & Loreene Twichell and David J. Twichell  

Jennifer Uhl 

Matthew Charles Vullo 

Sam and Sally Vullo 

                  The Wescott and Boland Families 

                             Sister Frances Boland 

                    Willis, Mary, and Nancy Wells 

Rev. Msgr. Rupert Wright 

The Zaczynski and Grabowski Families 

The Zahler, Cuffney, and Green Families 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon 
them. May they rest in peace. Amen. May their souls and the souls of all 
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen. 
May the prayers of Mary, the Mother of God, who stood by the cross as 
Her Son was dying, help those who mourn for our brothers and sisters 

and accompany all of us in our time of need. Amen., 


